Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

December 19, 2022

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 14271 s 2022

UPDATES ON THE CONDUCT OF THE TRAINING ENTITLED MAXIMIZING THE
UTILIZATION OF ICT IN THE DELIVERY OF DEPED SERVICES
(BATCH 2)

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

i Relative to the conduct of the training addressing the technical competencies of
non-teaching personnel entitled Maximizing the Utilization of ICT in the Delivery
of DepEd Services (Batch 2) on December 19-21, 2022, this Office, through the
Human Resource Development Division, announces that the said activity shall be
postponed until further notice.

2. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

0\1 EVELYN R. FE VERO, CESO IV
Regional Director ;.

DEPARTMENT O N
RECORDS SECTION, HEglf)'dEAm%E'PO,.q LI

Enclosure: None
Reference: HRDD 2022 Supplemental AIP

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:
ICT NON-TEACHING PERSONNEL PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT

HRDD-CDPA

,, DepEd RO8 ATA-F22 (CY2018-v03-r00)  Page 10f1
% Government Center, Candahug, Palo, Leyte

X P’ *vvo“n:
IS0 9001:2015 Certified LEAD

4 (053) 832-2997 | region8@deped.gov.ph T 7‘!‘



